
NEW Quiet 
Afternoon for 
SEND students
NEW for 2024 Step Up Expo is launching 
a quiet afternoon for SEND students, 
teachers and parents. Get the full benefit 
of the Expo without the crowds, plus 
attend talks and workshops, led by SEND 
specialists, that are designed to inspire 
teenagers, and help parents manage the 
transition from school to training/work, 
college/university.

Capacity in this quiet time slot is strictly 
limited, so we encourage parents and 
teachers to book tickets early.

Friday 28 June 2024, 13:30-15:30
Olympia West, London W14 
To book free tickets and find out more 
please visit stepupexpo.co.uk

The Expo is a fantastic opportunity for 
parents and teens to explore education and 
career options together. Have those vital, in 
depth, face-to-face discussions and join our 
workshops, clinics and talks to get answers 
to all the key questions: 

• Education choices - there is no better 
place to look at sixth form and university 
options, be inspired by current students, 
get advice from admissions staff, discuss 
course choices and decide whether to go 
to university. 

• Career Choices - help your teenager 
explore the different pathways towards 
work. Whether itʼs Finance or 
Engineering, Fashion or Film, Step Up 
Expo will help your teenager to find 
apprenticeships, training, Saturday jobs 
and work experience. 

• Life skills - practical advice and support 
on the issues facing teenagers today, 
from financial confidence to well-being.

Parents and SEND teenagers are also 
welcome to join us for the family day on 
Saturday 29 June.

TWO HOURS AT THE 
EXPO COULD 

CHANGE YOUR 
TEENAGERʼS LIFE

FRIDAY 28 JUNE
OLYMPIA WEST, W14

EDUCATION & CAREER CHOICES 
PLUS LIFE SKILLS


